
ATTENTION YEAR 11 POLITICS & ATAR STUDENTS 
 

 
 
Email your Expression of Interest to Ms Farley by Monday 14th August (Wk 5). 
Note: Only those students who attend the 2023 State Constitutional Convention will be eligible for the 

National Constitutional Convention in Canberra 2024. Pictured below are our 2022 State Delegates and 

2023 National Delegates, Y12 PAL ATAR Students Harry Court & Yvie Rigg. 

 


